DAVID L. MAACK
Office of Fifth District Alderman

Date: November 18, 2003
To:  The Honorable Gary Becker and Members of the Common Council
From: Alderman David L. Maack

Re:  Direct Deposit 5

I would like to request that the appropriate committee(s) look at the merits of requiring Direct Deposit for
all City of Racine employees.

Thank you for your consideration.
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